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I am adamantly opposed to this bill. It will especially punish rural citizens who must 

drive longer distances. This is another blatant attempt to impose leftist ideology on 

middle class Oregonians, punish the poor and provide more funding for, already 

overfunded, pet projects. This anti-people, anti-business, anti-progress bill must not 

advance. 


